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March 23, 2020

 

To the Los Angeles Unified School Community,

This past week marks the start of a new chapter for all who are part of our school community. Students are
learning in different ways, teachers are teaching in different ways and families are struggling to support their
children in their studies while balancing other responsibilities.

I wish I could tell you it will all be back to normal sometime soon but it does not look like that will be the case.

Schools will remain closed through May 1st and we will provide additional updates well before May 1st on what
will come next.

In the interim, we want to continue to help all students learn and will be making a significant effort to help this
happen.

I will provide a more complete update to our entire school community today at 11 a.m. My remarks will be
broadcast on KLCS-TV as well as on our website. Please tune in if your schedule permits.

Thank you for your continued patience and support.

Austin Beutner
Superintendent
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